Lelia Loomis

Subject: FW: First 5 Commission

From: Holly Hermansen m
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:5

To: Julie Patterson-Hunter
Subject: First 5 Commission

Hi Julie,

This is to let you know that due to my retirement, I am officially resigning from the First 5 Commission
effective today, July 31, 2017. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the Commission and appreciated the
opportunity to serve to support our youngest ones!

Holly

Holly Hermansen

Nevada County Superintendent of Schools
380 Crown Point Circle

Grass Valley, CA 95945

(530) 478-6400
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